Number: PL - 278

Date: May 7, 2001
From: North American Numbering Plan Administration (NANPA)
Subject: Correction to PL — 270, 716-585 Split (New York)

In PL-270 dated April 17, 2000, concerning the New York NPA 716 Split creating the
585 NPA, six NPA-NXX Codes were inadvertently left off of the split lists.

The following lists reflect additional assigned central office codes associated with the 585
and 716 NPAs.

ADDITIONAL NXX CODES MOVING TO 585 NPA

SORTED BY NXX
NXX RATE CENTER SWITCH
347 West Webster WBSTNYXARSO
670 West Webster WBSTNYXARSO
671 West Webster WBSTNYXARSO
787 West Webster WBSTNYXARSO

ADDITIONAL NXX CODES REMAINING IN THE 716 NPA

SORTED BY NXX
NXX RATE CENTER SWITCH

252 South Ripley RPLYNYXARS0
807 Tonawanda TNWNNYTWDS0

General questions concerning the geographic split of the 716 NPA may be directed to
Sandra Boclair, NeuStar — NPA Relief Planning — Eastern Region, on 804 730-3772.
Questions of a technical nature should be directed to the NPA project coordinator of each
respective service provider.



